
Member Newsletter 

Friday, February 4th 
 

 

2022 Membership 
Renewal 

 
 
Tuesday, February 1st officially signified the 
conclusion of our 2022 Membership Renewal 
Campaign. 
 
We would like to thank all Members who 
have elected to rejoin this upcoming season 
for your continued loyalty and dedicated 
support to THGC. 
 
For all members who elected not to rejoin, 
let us take this opportunity to sincerely thank 
you for your past patronage. Wishing you 
the very best for 2022! 
 
We look forward to seeing you on opening 
day, only 42 days away! 
 
Best Regards, 

Friend on Facebook  

Follow on Twitter 

Forward to a Friend
 

 
Golf Shop Open 

 

Monday to Friday 
 

9am to 5pm 

  



 
Gilles Dufort  
General Manager/Executive Professional 
The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

 
  

 
 
  

    

 


